Statement of Results — Number Portability for The Bahamas

Today the Utilities Regulation and Competition Authority (URCA) published the document
entitled, Number Portability for The Bahamas - Statement of Results (ECS 20/2011). This
document reviews the comments made by stakeholders in response to URCA’s Number
Portability for The Bahamas — Consultation Document (ECS 8/2011) and provides URCA’s
responses and proposed way forward on each consultation issue. URCA wishes to thank
respondents for their comprehensive and fruitful engagement and hopes that stakeholders will
continue to engage with URCA on the process to implement Number Portability in The
Bahamas.

URCA proposes to continue the process of engaging key stakeholders in respect of Number
Portability through the formation of a joint industry/regulator working group on Number
Portability, and to that end, URCA will be inviting all holders of Individual Operating Licences to
nominate a representative to the Number Portability Working Group, which will deliberate and
make recommendations to URCA on plans and processes for the implementation of Number
Portability in The Bahamas.

Interested parties may download copies of the Statement of Results from the publication
section of URCA’s website at www.urcabahamas.bs.
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